
GROUNDBREAKING
Join your classmates to celebrate the 

Wednesday, Jan. 24
of our LeaP 2024 Class Project!

4 - 6 p.m.

Come celebrate the groundbreaking for our
Leadership Pensacola 2024 class project - LeaP

Outside with Valerie’s House! Be there by 4:30
p.m. for a class photo. 

Valerie’s House
904 E. Gadsden Street

LeaPClassProject.org


